
Lighting the Flame: Reigniting our Spirituality 

 

 

 

New dates have been added for Lighting the Flame after a successful run in 2022. 
 
Lighting the Flame: Reigniting our Spirituality is an online session produced by 
members of the Society as an opportunity to delve deeper into our Vincentian 
spirituality.  In small groups, participants are invited to reflect on Vincentian spirituality 
and share what it means to be a Vincentian in the course of our daily lives. Register 
today by clicking on the dates below. 

• Monday 27th February, 2 - 3.30pm 

• Tuesday 2nd March, 7 – 8:30pm 

• Monday 13th March, 7 - 8.30pm 
 

https://ddec1-0-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.svp.org.uk%2fcivicrm%2fmailing%2furl%3fu%3d8076%26qid%3d1060899&umid=760859b3-d7aa-430b-811e-d55a4d50bb0c&auth=9170346cbc45aeef3d5e38e25df07c485e82c057-9cdf8166ea5f9ece6110588b5fe3498589b83b8f
https://ddec1-0-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.svp.org.uk%2fcivicrm%2fmailing%2furl%3fu%3d8077%26qid%3d1060899&umid=760859b3-d7aa-430b-811e-d55a4d50bb0c&auth=9170346cbc45aeef3d5e38e25df07c485e82c057-4d44b7493a51234e1dab6cc911e52470098371be
https://ddec1-0-en-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fwww.svp.org.uk%2fcivicrm%2fmailing%2furl%3fu%3d8078%26qid%3d1060899&umid=760859b3-d7aa-430b-811e-d55a4d50bb0c&auth=9170346cbc45aeef3d5e38e25df07c485e82c057-5b6cdf9b176cd969bcf7d01e7317c747be11ad4c

